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Comments: There should be no boundary fence for herber territory horses . They were on the black mesa ranger
district us Forrest service lands prior to 1971 and should be able to continue to access this area. It is unlawful for
the Forest Service to remove any wild horses until they are proven excess by law. Setting an arbitrary number of
104 horses is illegal. Wild horses have a "right" to their property whereas privately owned livestock only have a
"privilege " on public land. | do not support the use of the endocrine disruptor PZP , it is intrusive management
and not in compliance with the law requiring "minimal feasible management . We expect you to uphold the law
for us and our future generations



